
Dear : 

We are pleased that you have applied and completed your housing application housing at the California 
State University, Long Beach (CSULB) for the Academic Year 2020-2021. In our original timeline, we 
planned to inform students this week the status of their applications, if they have been confirmed or 
waitlisted. At this time, we are monitoring the fluid information regarding Covid-19 so we can better 
decide how to serve all those who are interested in housing.  Therefore, we have postponed the 
application status email at this time. 

We hope to update you during the week of May 18th as more information comes in. 

While living at "The Beach", will be a great opportunity with benefits from many social, educational and 
cultural activities sponsored by our housing staff and Residence Hall Association (RHA). We hope to have 
you as a member of our Residence Hall community, but foremost we wish to serve to the best needs of 
our community’s health and safety. 

For additional information about our residence halls, Cancellation Policy, and other policies and 
procedures, please visit our website at http://www.housing.csulb.edu or contact our office at 
housing@csulb.edu or (562) 985-4187.  
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